
Payment of Sewer Fees 
 

The December 1st bill must be paid no later than January 7, 2022 (postmarks accepted) in order to avoid 
a penalty. 
 
The 2022 budget was approved by the Town Board on November 3, 2021.  Quarterly sewer rates for 
2022 will remain the same as 2021. 
 
  Occupied EDUs       $218.00 Per EDU 
  Vacant Land EDUs      $138.30 Per EDU 
  Government/School EDUs     $212.64 Per EDU 
 
 

Looking Ahead 
 

Beginning with in March 2022 your sewer bill will no longer be mailed in an envelope, you will simply 
receive the billing postcard. This will help to keep costs down as we move forward. Quarterly 
Newsletters will be posted on the Town of Windsor website where you can access them at any time 
www.windsorny.org  
 

November 29, 2021 
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